
March 31, 2024 

CCC report 

The Collaborative Care Coalition (CCC) has continued their mission to improve 

communication between the primary care practitioner and the specialist. Currently we 

are continuing our project comparing collaborative care with primary care for the 

treatment of glaucoma. The CCC also continues to present our past studies and the 

information from the ACVD survey of client satisfaction at various primary care 

conventions. These lectures also include information breaking several of the myths that 

many primary care veterinarians believe about specialists. These lectures have been 

well received by the veterinarians.  

CCC continues to expand our partnership program with specialty hospitals. We are 

hoping by the end of the year to have this program up and running. 

The board of the CCC is very thankful to the ACVD for its continuing support. Please 

contact me if there is something else you would like to the CCC to do the ACVD. 

Thank you for your time 

Sincerely  

Dawn Logas 


